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                                  Day 2 

 
 
 
 
 

1. Youth Aid Society - Hey Bucks! Heads up that YAS will be hosting a highly anticipated 
Staff vs. Students Basketball game in support of the Elmwood Emergency Food Pantry 
on Thursday, April 10th at lunch in the gym! Tickets can be purchased in the tunnel at 
lunch starting today - Monday, April 7th - $2 or a pantry item for entry ($3 at the door)! 
 

2. Attention Graduating Students: Are you interested in making a 
speech at one of this year's graduation events? Use this QR code to 
apply to be this year's Valedictorian at Convocation, make the Toast 
to the Graduates, or make the Toast to the Staff at the Dinner and 
Dance. Please contact Ms. Kowalyk with questions.  
 
 
 
 
SPORTS NEWS: 
 
 

1. Boys’ Hockey - Any hockey players interested in trying out for the boys’ hockey team 
next year are invited to sign up for our spring skates. Information on the ice times and 
registration can be found using the QR Codes outside of room 9,18, and 48.  
 

2. Buckeyes Outdoor Track and Field - Outdoor track is starting after  
Spring Break!!! Any students interested in joining the outdoor track  
team should sign up using the QR code posted here. Our first 
practice will be on Tuesday, April 8th at 3:30 pm in room 27. Track 
practices will be every Tuesday and Thursday, and field practices 
will be every Monday and Wednesday in April. If you are planning on 
attending, please come dressed to go outside. All students are 
welcome whether you are an elite track and field athlete, you want to train for another 
sport, or you are a beginner just looking for a way to stay active. Hope to see you there! 

 


